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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Georgia, Phoebe and Taila 
Class 2 

Charlie, Chloe, Evie Lily, Hannah and Logan 
Class 3 

Aine and Jude 
Class 4 

Max and Poppy 

 
 

5th Dec  FoSM Christmas Fayre 

9th Dec  Last gym session for Class 2 

10th Dec   Last swimming session for Class 3 

12th Dec  Christmas lunch at school 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

2015 

5th January  Children return 

7th Jan  Class 2 start swimming 

 

 

 

     School News 
 Monday morning saw the start of our Christmas 

festivities with a visit from Chaplin’s Theatre.  They 

put on a great production of Cinderella which the 

children enjoyed enormously.  Our thanks go to 

FOSM who funded this event for us.  

 This week we also celebrated the Nativity story 

across the school, with many of the children 

coming dressed as one of the characters.  The 

children took part in a variety of activities in each 

class, working with children from across the school.  

The feedback from the children at the end of the 

day was positive and they have given us some 

ideas that we can run with for next year’s event.  

Many thanks to the parents who gave up their 

time to support the children during the day. 

 Children in Class 1 were invited by the Under 5’s to 

explore a fire engine on Thursday.  They had a 

great time – particularly Wayne who hosed down 

one side of Mrs Scoles’ car….we will go for the 

other side next time!  Many thanks to the Under 5’s 

for giving us the opportunity. 

 Thanks also go to Max Coborn, who has been 

coming in and filling the potholes in the drive for 

us. 

 Tickets for the Christmas Performances have been 

distributed.  If you have tickets that you do not 

need, please return to school so that we can 

provide additional tickets for families who request 

them.  

 Please be aware that we have some confirmed 

cases of Scarlet Fever within school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are invited to take part in the 

local authority consultation on term 

dates for 2016-17. 
ermdateconsultation@gloucestershire.gov.uk 

Our school’s learning code: 

My teacher can teach and the children can 

learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

 

  Christmas Lunch 
We still have a few outstanding menus and payment for 

the school Christmas lunch. Menu choice and money 

should be bought into the office Monday at the latest, 

even if you have a ParentPay account as this is going to 

be paid via the school.  


